
 
 

MUNICIPALITY OF THAMES CENTRE 
 

 
REPORT NO.  PW-ES-001-24 
 
TO:   Mayor and Members of Council 
FROM:  Environmental Services Superintendent 
MEETING DATE: February 12, 2024 
SUBJECT:  2023 Drinking Water Systems Annual Reports 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Report No. PW-ES-001-24 be received for information; 
 

PURPOSE: 
 
To provide Council with the Dorchester and Thorndale Drinking Water Systems Annual 
Reports that will be made available to the public by February 28, 2024. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
O. Reg. 170 requires municipalities to submit a report on each of their drinking water 
systems.  The annual report must cover the period from January 1 to December 31 of the 
calendar year and must be prepared no later than February 28 of the following year.  It 
must contain a brief description of the drinking water system, a list of chemicals used in 
water treatment, a summary of any reports made to the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks, a summary of the tests required under this Regulation, describe 
any adverse conditions and corrective actions, and describe any major expenses incurred 
during the reporting period. 
 
COMMENTS: 
 
None. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None. 
 
STRATEGIC PLAN LINK 
 
Pillar:  Community Communications & Engagement 
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Goal: Increase communications between the municipality (Council and Staff) and the 
public 
 
CONSULTATION:  
 
None. 
 
REFERENCES:  
 
None. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
Thorndale DWS 2023 Annual Report A 
 
Dorchester DWS 2023 Annual Report A 
 
 
 
Prepared by: K. Willson, Environmental Services Superintendent 
 
Reviewed by: J. Craven, Director of Public Works 
 
Reviewed by: D. Barrick, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


	Dropdown1

